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International Society of Behaviour Nutrition and Physical Activity in 
Uppsala Sweden. 

 
I am very grateful to the College of Medicine and Health for 
awarding the travel bursary which allowed me to travel to this 
important international conference. I had an oral and a poster 
presentation at the conference which had 1300 attendees from 
around the world. I was also honoured to asked to moderate a 
session. My poster and oral were in the digital health and 
implementation science sections at the conference which is 
highly relevant to my PhD topic. I attended a mentorship session 
with an international leader in the field of participatory research 
which I will utilise in my final study. I networked with 
international PhD students and also with Irish implementation 
scientists. Overall it was a very beneficial experience and 
provided me with invaluable lessons in presentation and 
dissemination.  

 
 


